
NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 18th February 2022 

Chapelford Village Primary 
School  

This half term has absolutely flown by and this week has been just as busy. Year 6 

had a lovely treat with a visit to Great Sankey High School to watch a performance 

by the students there. They said the event was absolutely amazing and gave the 

children as taste of life in high school. Elsewhere in the school, year 1 have been 

busy learning about axels and wheels as part of their DT learning and year 4 in 

their DT lessons have been thinking about how to make structures stronger. 

It seems that this week has been full of treats as our winners of the lunchtime award raffle had 

a fantastic time attending The Table of Awesomeness as recognition of their exemplary          

behaviour at lunchtimes. We had some very excited children who were waited on and given a 

range of cakes and sweet treats, only after eating their dinners of course! 

The teachers in each class also chose one child to attend the Head Teacher’s tea party. They 

were invited to share their learning and give some examples of work they are particularly 

proud of. The children were just amazing! They explained all about their history topics, the 

skills they have acquired and the knowledge they now have. 

Just a reminder that our World Book Day celebrations will begin on the first Monday back. On 

the day itself, Thursday 3rd March, we are inviting our children to come to school dressed as 

their favourite book character and to bring along a copy of the book. I know all of the staff have 

been busy looking in their wardrobes and putting orders in with Amazon! For some dressing 

up ideas and plenty of additional details, please visit our website where there is a dedicated 

page for World Book Day. 

Wishing you all a lovely holiday break. 

Mrs Hewson                                                                                                                                                                                    

Headteacher 

Talking to your child about online sexual harassment:  A guide for parents                                                   

Please scan the QR code for more information. 

Online Safety Information 



1 Sharjeel 12 Freddie 

2 Ayla 13 Elvis 

3 LaLa 14 Lola 

4 Aryaz 15 Thomas 

5 Jude 16 Ruby 

6 Tomi 17 Aidan 

7 Alex 18 Lily 

8 April 19 Koushic 

9 Dylan 20 Bradley 

10 Luke 21 Franky-Joe 

11 Masie   

Reader of the Week 

1 Emily 12 Alfie 

2 Sophia 13 Olivia 

3 Leo 14 Sheethal 

4 Lila 15 Izzi 

5 Georgina 16 Jenson 

6 Harriet 17 Mitchell 

7 Marlea 18 Megan 

8 Sienna 19 Mason 

9 Florence 20 Nic 

10 Zara 21 Hollie 

11 Flora   

Star Learner 

Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until out-

side of  the school grounds!  

All ballgames including football are not to be 

played on the school playgrounds during drop-off 

and pick-up. 

Please remember that dogs except for assistance 

dogs are  NOT permitted on school grounds  under 

any circumstances. Thank you . 

Health & Safety Reminders 

Well done to all that have received awards and certificates. Keep up the good work!! 

Fri 18th February - End of Term 

Mon 28th February - Back to School 

Tues 1st March - St David’s House are invited to wear 

their own yellow top to celebrate St David’s Day 

Wed 2nd March - Academy Photography 

Thurs 3rd March - World Book Day 

Mon 7th - Fri 11th March - C20 Bikeability 

Mon 14th - Fri 18th March - C17 Bikeability 

Thurs 17th March - St Patrick’s House are invited to 

wear their own green top to celebrate St Patrick’s Day 

Mon 21st - Fri 25th March - C18 Bikeability 

Dates for the Diary School menu for week beginning                              

Monday 28th February is Week 2 



Have a lovely half term break. 


